
  
 
 
 

To: GAM personnel 

From: QA Department 

Issue: 240621-09 

Re: Revision of Internal Publication Masterlist (IPM/2024-06)  

 

Dear All, 

 

Kindly note that Internal Publication Masterlist has been revised on 21st of June 2024 with 

reference number IPM/2024-06 which supersedes the previous version of Internal Publication 

Masterlist (IPM/2024-05 R1). 

 

Please note that the copy of IPM has been emailed to the HODs and attached with this OA. All 

GAM Personnel shall use the latest forms (CAMO/Engineering/QA) in GAMS Portal. Please 

discard any saved copies of the old form to avoid confusion. You may cross check the latest 

revision of forms in the internal Publication Masterlist in GAMS Portal (under Manual – QA 

Publication). 

 

Thank you. 

 

Farah Nabilah Mohd Sahadan  

Quality Assurance Executive 

 


